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October 11, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

1420 Columbia Drive N E 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thanks for your reception report. We would like for you to know 

that this is an accurate report, and that we are very pleased to 

have heard from you. 

We conduct these checks the first Monday of each month, perhaps 
you will hear us again soon. 

Thanks again for the report. 

Kindest regarda, 

J. f.4/liarwell, Station Manager 
Radio Station WIC 

JAH/bs 

SPECIALIZED RADIO IN THE DEEP SOUTH 


